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SNV Highlands 

BP 5069

Bamenda

Cameroon

Tel /Fax :(237) 336 3842

Email snvnw@yahoo.com

To: 

Napoleon Tiapo, Programme Administrator CBBIA , IAIA

From :

Verina Ingram, Senior Adviser, SNV

Date:

11 August 2004

Re:

Reference for Application for CBBIA Small Grant 

Dear Mr Tiapo, 

This letter is to endorse and support the application of WHICOFON for a small grant to enable them to execute a biodiversity impact assessment as a management tool for Community forestry in the Bamenda Highlands. 

SNV has had a long relationship with WHICOFON over the last four years, as one of the leading NGOs active in community forestry, conservation and nature protection, as well as working on sustainable livelihoods in the Bamenda Highlands. SNV has worked with WHICOFON as part of its capacity building initiatives with the recently finished Bamenda Highlands Forest Project and with the Cameroon Mountains Conservation Foundation (CAMCOF). We believe WHICOFON have sufficient membership, status in the community, experience and enthusiasm to adequately to implement this project. 

SNV is now in the process of identifying how we can assist developing the technical and organisation capacity of WHICOFON and its member NGOs further. This small grant would strengthen their capacity significantly further.  It would allow WHICOFON to develop its suite of management tools further by introducing biodiversity indicators and using Impact Assessment. Previously this tool has been limited to rapid assessments of biodiversity and so this would be a very valuable addition to assist in managing and conservation in this area of international importance. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require further information. 

Yours sincerely 

Verina Ingram

Senior Adviser 

SNV Dutch Development Organisation 

Member of IAIA since 2001

Tel 00 237 941 7397

Email verina_ingram@hotmail.com
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